
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

McCLAIN J. "MACK" EASTON MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP                                            
(1946 to 1988) 

 
Guidelines 

 
 
The Alaska Association of School Business Officials (ALASBO) will award two $1,000 scholarships for 
school year 2009-2010 based on the following guidelines:  
 
1. The scholarships will be available to high school seniors. Applicants must obtain a sponsor who is a 
current ALASBO member. Please contact the business official in your home district or contact Cindy 
Reilly at the address or e-mail listed below.  
 
3. The applicant must intend to enroll in an accredited 2 or 4-year college or university in a degree 
related course of study or a vocational education program.  
 
4. Applicants must be postmarked no later than March 15, 2010 and must include the following:  

    

1) Grade transcripts with an accumulative GPA, computed by a school 
registrar's office.  

2) SAT and ACT scores highlighted.  
3) List of extra-curricular activities, awards or letters received, offices held, and 

related achievements.  
4) A handwritten or typed (double spaced) essay of 250-300 words.                       

Subject: My Career Goals and Why I Have Chosen Them.  
5) A letter of recommendation from the school principal or a teacher. 

 
5. The scholarship award will be paid after May 30, 2010 on proof of college/university/vocational 
school enrollment as described in #3 above.  
 
6. Return the application and the items listed in #4 above to:  
 

 
Cindy Reilly, ALASBO Scholarship Chairperson  

c/o Yukon-Koyukuk School District  
4762 Old Airport Way 
Fairbanks, AK 99709  

creilly@yksd.com 
 

Application is available as a PDF document at www.ALASBO.org under 
opportunities-scholarships 

 


